
 
At Pediatric Dental Specialists, we respect your time and make every effort to minimize your 
wait as we provide quality dental care.  As a result, appointment times are reserved exclusively 
for your child.  No shows and late arrivals create delays in treatment for all patients.   

 
Effective January 1, 2020, there will be a $40 fee for failure to provide 24 hours’ notice of 
cancellations. If you present to the office late for a scheduled appointment, we reserve the 
right to assess a $20 fee and reschedule your appointment as needed. 
 
If Medicaid benefits apply, the patient/family may be dismissed from the practice. 
 
Please contact our office as soon as possible with any changes in your child’s health prior to 
their appointment to discuss the potential need for rescheduling.  
 
Thank you in advance for helping us to ensure the most successful appointments possible!  
 
By signing, I acknowledge that I received information about this policy. 
 

________________________________   __________________________ 
        Parent/Guardian/Authorized Party Signature         Date 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


